
On Friday 19th October 2018, the Science Ambassadors from Our Lady of Fatima and the 
others schools in the Ogden Trust partnership visited Our Lady of St Kenelm's for a day filled 
of the awe and wonder that Science brings. They made their own satellites, travelled into 
space and completed tests in order to see if they could qualify as an astronaut.  
The Science Ambassadors learnt so much during this exciting day and it helped them to 
understand more about their roles within school too. They are already looking forward to the 
next Ambassadors' conference. 


